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14th September 2012 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

 

May we please remind you that entrance onto the school grounds is not permitted until 8.45 am 

each morning, unless you need to be in school early for a school trip or going to the library etc.  

 

Due to an incident that occurred this morning and the fact that Norwood Primary School is very 

committed to the safety and wellbeing of all our pupils, children are no longer authorised to use 

the play equipment or play on the playground when entering the school grounds in the morning. 

They must go straight into their classroom.  

 

Also, due to another complaint from the hairdressers, could I please remind you that parking is not 

permitted in the car park outside the shop/hairdressers opposite the school. However, we do have 

permission from the Harrier Pub for our visitors/parents to use their car park on a short stay basis. 

Please also consider our community when parking and do not park dangerously or block 

driveways. 

 

Thank you in anticipation for taking the time to read this, hopefully if everyone adheres to these 

rules we can all have a safe start to the school day. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 


